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Tuesday 6th February 2024  
  
Dear Parents and Carers  
  
This year we are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March.    
  
As usual, we will be encouraging the children to dress up if they wish.  Our theme for dressing up 

this year is… a character from a picture book!  

  
We hope to see all kinds of characters at HEPS: Gruffalos, Mog the cat, Fish that could Wish, Mr 
Men or Oi Frogs.  The possibilities are endless.  
  
We have invited Waterstones in Taunton to come and supply our £1 books to the children 
again.  Each pupil will receive a voucher on Friday 8th March and they can exchange it for a free 
book.  Our thanks go to Waterstones for offering this amazing service to the children in our 
community.   
  
Waterstones are also running a Book Fair so you can purchase books at the end of the day if you 
wish. Please bring cash as they don’t have a card service. They will be selling books on the 
playground at 3.30pm on Friday 8th March.  
  

  
  
Pupils will take part in lots of book-related activities throughout the day.  Look for our photos on 
the HEPS Twitter page!  
 
Kind regards 
 
 

  

Miss Chadbourne  
English Subject Leader  
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